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Further to the line of questioning from Senator Shoebridge relating to the humanitarian 
situation in Parachinar, Pakistan, and representations made by the Australian High 
Commission in Pakistan, the department advises the following: 

In late December 2024, High Commissioner Hawkins raised with the Governor of Khyber 
Pakhtunkhwa province our concerns about the conflict in Kurram district and 
specifically the humanitarian situation in Parachinar. 

  

 


